
From the desk of Mrs.
Aguilar and Mrs. de Leon

Parent Association News

March Calendar

3/1         Read Across America Day
3/10       Daylight Savings Starts
3/12       Parent Association Meeting at 5:30pm
3/13       Pre-K Graduation Pictures
3/15        St. Patrick’s Day Celebrations
3/22       Mad Hatter Parade and Egg Hunt
3/25-25  Elementary Spring Break
               Preschool Open all Week
3/25        Holi Celebrations in Preschool
3/29        Preschool St. Jude’s Trike-A-Thon

Dear Phoenix Ranch Families,

March is full of fun activities!  Hopefully you
will be able to join us for the Mad Hatter
Parade & Egg Hunt.  We love sharing these
special events with our families.  Little
moments create big memories!

Enrollment for our summer camps and the
2024-2025 school year are well under way,
with classes filling up already.  Enrollment
for both programs opens to the general
public in March, so if you haven’t secured
your spots for summer or fall we encourage
you to do so soon.

Warmly, Mrs. de Leon and Mrs. Aguilar

The library “revamp” is underway!  The walls have
been painted a lovely light blue.  The next step will
be a mural of a tree, with books flying from the
branches, and then the construction of a tiered
sitting area for the children.

Staff was treated to a healthy snacks in January and
February.  

Traveling Tidepools will be visiting on March 8th,
courtesy of the Parent Association.  All students will
have an opportunity for a short presentation and a
chance to touch some creatures.

We are busy planning the Family Dance in May, and
exploring other ways to use our funds.  Please come
to our next meeting on March 12th to contribute to
the discussion!

Mad Hatter Parade and Egg Hunt
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The Phoenix Ranch School 

Our annual Mad Hatter Parade and Egg Hunt are
beloved traditions at Phoenix Ranch.  This year
the all school parade will begin at 9:00 am sharp
on Friday, March 22nd.  Preschool children will
wear hats that have been created in the
classroom, while Elementary students will
parade with hats created at home.  All students
will participate in an egg hunt immediately
following the parade.  Parents are welcome to
join us!

Parking is available at the Lighthouse
Church for this event.

March Newsletter

Second Grade’s Famous Americans Book Report Day


